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NtM No 38 of 2025          21st March 2025 

   

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Port of Leith Lock Closures 

 

Mariners are advised that Leith Locks will be closed for essential engineering works from 0600-
2200 on Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th March 2025. 
 
Forth & Tay Navigation will arrange lock transits out with these times. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Status of previously published notices:  

Nos 53, 73, and 116 of 2024 remain in force 

Nos 10, 14, 18, 19, 21, 29, 35, 36 and 37 of 2025 remain in force. 

 

Issued by:  

Craig Hutchison 

 

Marine Manager – Grangemouth 

 


